
 

St Patrick's Football Club and St Patrick's College Strathfield 

St Patrick's Football Club (SPFC) proudly invites current students of St Patrick's College 
Strathfield to join our football teams for the upcoming Canterbury District Football Soccer 
Association's U13 to U18 Sunday competitions.  

We are more than just a club; we are a community of current students and alumni, 
connected through our shared love for football.Express your interest today by completing our 

form, SPFC Expression of Interest, and join us in continuing the proud 
tradition of St. Patrick's Football Club. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the club. 

Mr Frank Parisi 

President SPFC 

 

https://forms.gle/jwNFgF5Dxjyqnmix8

